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DRAFT –8/4/06
                                                               FINAL  
SPECIAL WORKSHOP SCHOOL BOARD MINUTES
August 3, 2006
	Introduction       1.
	The special workshop meeting of the Gadsden School Board convened in open session at 5:40 p.m. with President Maria E. Saénz presiding.  This meeting was held in the Gadsden Administrative Complex Board Room at 4950 McNutt Road Sunland Park, New Mexico.


	Roll Call           
	Board Members present were Mr. Charles Gonnell, Mrs. Manuela Huerta, Ms. Maria E. Saénz and Mrs. Jennifer Viramontes. Absent Mr. Andrew Moralez.

	Balanced 

Literacy 
Special 
Education 

Superintendent Evaluation 

	Ann Steinhoff gave an overview of the Balanced Literacy program from its inception to present day.  Question and answer session followed.  
Selma Nevarez gave an overview of the Special Education department including staff, programs and training.  Reviewed programs to address reading.  
Supt. Haugen gave the board copies of the revised evaluation documents.

	Adjourned 
	Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.                        
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